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Dr. Matthew Mingle, Superintendent of Warren Township Schools, and the Board of Education
welcomed approximately 400 staff members back to school on August 29, 2022, with a grand

gesture. During his convocation speech, Mingle announced a one-time payment of $500 for all
employees who have worked continuously from March 13, 2020, through August 29, 2022, in

recognition of their commitment and loyal service to the Warren Township community
throughout the public health emergency. For the full story, click here.




https://patch.com/new-jersey/warren/500-warren-township-teachers-employed-through-covid
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Upcoming Events

The district values its relationship with
the Fred Dealaman Bus Company. Dr.

Mingle honored Scott Dealaman during
Convocation, thanking him for the

partnership between Warren Township
Schools and Dealaman Bus Company

for the last 106 years! 

Back to School Night Schedule

Central School - 9/8/22
Angelo L. Tomaso - 9/14/22

Warren Middle School - 9/15/22
Mt. Horeb School - 9/21/22
Woodland School - 9/22/22

https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/central/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/alt/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/middle/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/mthoreb/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/woodland/

